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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

12/6 

Liturgy 

 

Tuesday 

13/6 

 

Wednesday 

14/6 

Nursery parent  

Meeting 9:30am 

Y3 Swimming 

After school club - 

Tennis  

Thursday 

15/6 

Yr 3 Class Mass 

Football team training 

After School Club—

Multi Sports 

Friday 

16/6 

Non-uniform day 

Library - REC 

Celebration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  94% 

Year 1 – 94.6% 

Year 2  - 96% 

Year 3  - 94.7% 

Year 4  -  96.9% 

Whole school:  95.2% 

National target: 96% 

8th June 2017 

Safeguarding Awareness for 

Everyone Week. 

The internet is like a magician’s hat. It's full 

of exciting things to explore and children 

love it. But whilst they seem to know what 

they’re doing, sometimes it’s hard for 

parents to keep track.  

Advice on parental controls and ‘Being 

Share Aware’ can be found: https://

www.nspcc.org.uk/what-we-do/about-us/

partners/nspcc-o2-online-safety-

partnership/ 

ST ROBERTS OF NEWMINSTER DAY:  A big thank you to Father 

Peter and the Parish for celebrating the Feast of St Robert 

of Newminster with us. The pupils enjoyed Mass with the 

parish and Year 3 and 4 also enjoyed their walk to the 

Abbey ruins. Everyone loved their ice creams from Father 

Peter!! 

SWIMMING: Wednesday the 12th July the parents of Year 3 are invited to watch the 

swimming lesson at the leisure centre. The lesson starts at 1:30pm.  

NON SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY: Friday 16th June is a non school uniform day to support 

the PTFA. The children can wear their own clothes in exchange for bringing in any 

unused or unwanted gifts and chocolate / sweets for the summer fair. 

NEW NURSERY PARENT MEETING:  Mrs Simpson will be holding a meeting for all the 

new Nursery parents for September 2017 Wednesday 14th June at 9:30am in the 

school hall.  

SCHOOL SHOES: The whole class photographs highlighted the amount of 

bright coloured trainers appearing in school this week. Can I remind 

parents that pupils should be wearing black school shoes. Thank you to 

the parents who have contacted me to explain why their child has been 

wearing trainers. I can appreciate that parents will not want to buy new school shoes 

at this point in the year. If so, please make sure that the shoes worn are a suitable 

alternative.  

PRAYERS FOR MANCHESTER AND LONDON: The children have been praying for those 

affected by the recent events in Manchester and London. Although we 

haven’t gone into the details of these events some of the older children in 

school are more aware. For advice in talking to your children about what has 

happened visit: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-we-do/news-opinion/

supporting-children-worried-about-terrorism/ 

Statement to live by :  I understand the importance  
of PEACE 

 Good Work  Star of the Week 

NUR Kit Theo 

Rec Sam Emily 

Y1 Alex Layton 

Y2 Ben R Lacey 

Y3 Ollie Farren 

Y4 Luca Ben 
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